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DPL September 2020 Curbside Pick-up and Book Return Closures

 

[DULUTH, MN] - The Duluth Public Library Curbside Pick-up service and bookdrops will be closed on Friday, September 4,
and Monday, September 7, 2020. Normal curbside pick-up and returns will resume on Tuesday, September 8, 2020. The
library buildings remain closed to the public. Returns are accepted during curbside pick-up hours. For more details on curbside
hours, or how to request items for curbside pickup visit http://duluthlibrary.org/curbside-pickup.   
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